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Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

Midas Gold's proposal appears to be a short-term profit(for them)for long-term ecological damage(for us)project . It
appears there is nothing to stop them from walking away from their restoration commitments once they have taken
what they want from public land, once again leaving it to the taxpayers to clean up their mess.
This is a fragile area for wildlife and the environment. The damage will more than likely be devastating and may
remain so for many years.
Please consider the long term effects of this project.
Thank you.

Mr. Stan Kidwell




